
From: Ted Paul 

Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 9:32 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: online voting bad idea 

Dear Clerk 

As a resident of Richmond Hill, I feel online voting is a bad idea: 

1. Fraud. Household will receive the  ballots of people who no longer live there. The 

occupying resident could use the ballot and vote multiple times. Parents all know their 

kids' birthdays.  

2. Voter intimidation. Voting in person , in private,  ensures a secure secret vote free of 

intimidation. It would be naive to think there would no voter intimidation in Richmond 

Hill. 

3. I would be open for a requested ballot only delivered to seniors or shut ins.  

Thank you 

Ted Paul  

21 Greenbank Dr. 

Richmond Hill 
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